
Building a Better Future 

 

At this stage we carried out an intense coverage of scholarships, a selection of 40 new students 

was made. 

As is part of the usual work of our Programme, group workshops are held once a month, where we 

share spaces for collective construction, with objectives and plans made in advance, which revolve 

around the specific needs of the young people. The dynamics that are applied here are designed 

so that the scholarship holders can experience a pleasant space in which trust, respect and 

learning are generated.  

As part of one of the strongest axes that we work on in the Programme, we accompany the 

scholarship holders in their school careers, providing guidance and support so that they can 

successfully pass their exams. This work is carried out in group spaces, but is strengthened in 

individual meetings, where each person in charge of support can identify in which aspects and 

curricular subjects it is necessary to intensify the help.  

Continue to join us in our mission. 

 


